
 

MEMBERS CIRCULAR: 5/2020 

 

TO : ALL REHDA SELANGOR MEMBERS  

 

FROM : ZULKIFLY GARIB 

CHAIRMAN OF INFRASTRUCTURE, UTILITIES & ENVIRONMENT  

SUB-COMMITTEE  

 

DATE : 21 DECEMBER 2020 

 

SUBJECT: GRIEVANCE AGAINST CONSULTANTS BY AIR SELANGOR 

 

Dear Fellow Members,  

 

Please be informed that Pengurusan Air Selangor Sdn Bhd (Air Selangor) recently wrote to 

Suruhanjaya Perkhidmatan Air Negara (SPAN) to notify its grievances against certain consultants 

who were not present during Quality Test Inspection. In the letter, Air Selangor also stated that some 

of the appointments were cancelled when their officers arrived at the site only to realize that the site 

was not ready for inspection. The letter also highlighted its concerns where the hired contractors are 

left to carry out their work without being monitored by the appointed consultants.  

 

Air Selangor has requested SPAN to carry out investigation on this matter. Enclosed herewith is the 

copy of the letter for your kind reference and attention. Members are advised to highlight this matter 

to their respective consultants and to ensure duties are carried out without compromise.   

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

REAL ESTATE & HOUSING DEVELOPERS ASSOCIATION MALAYSIA 

SELANGOR BRANCH 

 

 

ZULKIFLY GARIB 

CHAIRMAN OF INFRASTRUCTURE, UTILITIES & ENVIRONMENT SUB-COMMITTEE  

 

 

* Note: This is a computer-generated circular, no signature is required 

 

 
 








